

## Metro 2 Progress Test 3-4 A

### A Grammar

Read the text and choose the correct answer.

- Next weekend, Sue and I are \_\_\_ to try some new sports.  
A ☐ go                                      B ☐ goes                                      C ☐ going
- Girl Are you going to visit Canada this summer?  
Boy No, \_\_\_. We decided to stay at home.  
A ☐ aren't we                                      B ☐ we aren't                                      C ☐ we don't
- Boy Are you going to study science in college?  
Girl Yes, I \_\_\_. I love science.  
A ☐ am                                      B ☐ do                                      C ☐ go
- What are you \_\_\_ do this weekend?  
A ☐ go                                      B ☐ going to                                      C ☐ going
- We're going to \_\_\_ our project together on Monday.  
A ☐ doing                                      B ☐ does                                      C ☐ do
- My aunt \_\_\_ visit us this winter. She has other plans.  
A ☐ isn't going                                      B ☐ doesn't go                                      C ☐ isn't going to

/ 6

### B Grammar

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- Scientists \_\_\_ find an answer to our planet's problems. I don't think it's possible.  
A ☐ don't                                      B ☐ aren't                                      C ☐ won't
- \_\_\_ people be happier in the future?  
A ☐ Are                                      B ☐ Will                                      C ☐ Is
- Boy Did you see how many tests we have this summer?  
Girl Yes, we are \_\_\_ spend a lot of time at home!  
A ☐ going to                                      B ☐ goes to                                      C ☐ go to
- My brother's train isn't late today, so he \_\_\_ on time.  
A ☐ will arrive                                      B ☐ is going to arrive                                      C ☐ arrives
- Boy Dad bought eggs and sugar.  
Girl \_\_\_ make a cake?  
A ☐ Is he                                      B ☐ Will he                                      C ☐ Is he going to
- I don't think everyone \_\_\_ from home in the future. I don't think it's possible.  
A ☐ is going to work                                      B ☐ work                                      C ☐ will work

/ 6

## C Vocabulary

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 I sometimes help my parents around the house and they \_\_\_ me a few dollars.  
A ☐ lend                      B ☐ save                      C ☐ pay
- 2 Andy \_\_\_ most of his money on tickets to concerts. He loves live music!  
A ☐ orders                      B ☐ earns                      C ☐ spends
- 3 I want to get a weekend job. I want to \_\_\_ my own money.  
A ☐ earn                      B ☐ order                      C ☐ waste
- 4 This phone cost \$50. It was \$200 in the store last week. What a \_\_\_!  
A ☐ coupon                      B ☐ sale                      C ☐ bargain
- 5 This sweater is really cool, but the \_\_\_ is very high.  
A ☐ bargain                      B ☐ price                      C ☐ sale
- 6 Did the store give you a \_\_\_ when you bought this dress?  
A ☐ receipt                      B ☐ counter                      C ☐ credit card

/ 6

## D Vocabulary

Read the sentence and choose the correct answer.

- 1 When I woke up, the bed was moving. 'Everybody out!' Mom shouted. 'It's \_\_\_!'  
A ☐ pollution                      B ☐ an earthquake                      C ☐ a disease
- 2 When it rains a lot, there's a \_\_\_ in our backyard.  
A ☐ heat wave                      B ☐ flood                      C ☐ drought
- 3 We need more houses, schools and hospitals because \_\_\_ is a big problem here.  
A ☐ overpopulation                      B ☐ climate change                      C ☐ pollution
- 4 Please wash and \_\_\_ all your glass bottles. You can put water in them again and again.  
A ☐ reuse                      B ☐ recycle                      C ☐ reduce
- 5 Thousands of animals can \_\_\_. I don't want that.  
A ☐ become extinct                      B ☐ run out                      C ☐ reuse
- 6 Don't \_\_\_ old clothes. You can repair them, help the planet and save money.  
A ☐ reduce                      B ☐ throw away                      C ☐ protect

/ 6

## E Reading

Read the article about clothes shopping and choose the correct answer for each question.

### Think before you shop

by Anna Browne

I like to think of myself as a responsible clothes shopper. I don't buy fast fashion because this kind of clothing only looks good for a short time. Factories make poor quality items quickly and cheaply. Instead, I look for clothes made of good material that stay in fashion for longer. They're a little more expensive, but it's worth it.

I also make clothes myself. I'm not great at it, but I enjoy making new clothes from old ones. I started doing this because it's better for the environment, and now I like having really interesting clothes that you can't get in a store. It's free as well, of course! Once, I made a skirt from some old sheets. I was really happy with it!

I also look for clothes that people are selling online. Of course, most of them are secondhand, not new. Expensive designer clothes can be really cheap, though, when you buy them secondhand. But sometimes, people sell items that are new. There's nothing wrong with *them* – they just didn't return the items to the stores in time.

When I buy clothes in main street stores, I always do some research first about where the clothes come from. I like to make sure that the employees in clothes factories work in good conditions and receive the right pay for their skills. I also want to know that the factories aren't polluting the environment around them and making it dirty.

Happy shopping!

- 1 Why does Anna avoid fast fashion?  
A ☐ Because the clothes cost a lot of money  
B ☐ Because the clothes are not in fashion  
C ☐ Because the clothes don't last very long
- 2 What does Anna think about making her own clothes?  
A ☐ She hates doing it, but she's very good at it.  
B ☐ She likes having clothes that you can't buy.  
C ☐ She only does it because it's good for the planet.
- 3 What does Anna say about buying clothes online?  
A ☐ You may need to repair some of the items.  
B ☐ You can't buy new clothes from people online.  
C ☐ You can sometimes buy really good items cheaply.
- 4 In the third paragraph, what does *them* refer to?  
A ☐ People  
B ☐ Clothes  
C ☐ Stores
- 5 Why does Anna research where clothes are made?  
A ☐ She thinks it is important to take care of workers.  
B ☐ She wants to learn how factories work.  
C ☐ She hopes to make sure the clothes are clean.
- 6 What is the purpose of this text?  
A ☐ To explain how to make clothes shopping more fun  
B ☐ To recommend how people can shop more carefully  
C ☐ To suggest ways of saving money when shopping

## F Listening

 Listen to a man called James talking about his hobby of making new things from old objects. Choose the correct answer for each question.

1 What was difficult about James's project with the old chair?

- A ☐ Finding the right kind of wood
- B ☐ Choosing the color of paint
- C ☐ Learning how to repair the leg

2 What does James do with things he can't repair?

- A ☐ He tries to find a different use for them.
- B ☐ He asks his friend to try repairing them.
- C ☐ He puts them in a cupboard in his kitchen.

3 What is the best thing James has made?

- A ☐ A clock
- B ☐ A table
- C ☐ A plate

4 What does James enjoy most about his hobby?

- A ☐ Getting positive comments from people
- B ☐ Making money from the things he makes
- C ☐ Helping people reuse their old things

5 What does James dislike about his projects?

- A ☐ They can be quite long.
- B ☐ They can be quite difficult.
- C ☐ They can be quite boring.

6 What would James like to do soon?

- A ☐ Study a new course
- B ☐ Start writing a blog
- C ☐ Give people classes

/ 6

Test score

To focus on next: